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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PINK LADIES ACCEPTING DONATIONS FOR COVID-19 RESPONSE 
ANNUAL CHARITY BALL CANCELLED DUE TO COVID-19 

 
The Guam Memorial Hospital Volunteers Association announces its 55th Anniversary Charity Ball scheduled 

for April 25, 2020 has been cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. However, the GMH Volunteers 

Association continues fundraising efforts directed at supporting the Guam Memorial Hospital’s COVID-19 

related needs and efforts.  

 

The Guam Memorial Hospital Volunteers Association appreciates the island community’s support for our  only 

civilian hospital for the last 55 years, and we hope that you will continue your support during this difficult 

health challenge facing our island. To facilitate donations to help us respond to COVID-19 during this time of 

emergency and social distancing, you can make donations through our GoFundMe Page. You can also make 

donations by contacting GMHVA President Christine Calvo at gmhva2020@gmail.com.  

 
 
 
                                                                             

https://www.gofundme.com/f/gmhva-covid19-response

